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16th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: GCSE 3D Design Trip to The Geffrye Museum of the Home 

 

We are excited to inform you of an upcoming educational trip to The Geffrye Museum of the Home, which is 

scheduled for 21st March 2024. This trip promises to be an enriching experience for our students and will play 

an essential role in supporting their coursework. During the visit to The Geffrye Museum of the Home, students 

will have the opportunity to explore various exhibits and learn about the evolution of homes and domestic life 

throughout history. They will be able to see firsthand how different social, cultural, and economic factors have 

influenced the way people live and interact within their homes. 

 

Details of the trip are as follows: 

Date: 21st March 2024 

Departure Time: 12:30 pm from Passmores Academy 

Return Time: Approximately 5:30 pm to Passmores Academy 

Students will be required to complete their regular lessons for periods 1 and 2 at school as normal before 

departing for the museum. 

 

It is highly encouraged for students to attend this trip as it will greatly benefit their coursework. The insights 

gained from the museum visit will provide valuable context and inspiration for their studies. Additionally, the 

trip offers a unique opportunity for students to engage with history and culture in a tangible way. Students will 

need to come dressed in suitable clothing and footwear for the trip. There is a shop and café available at the 

museum, so students may wish to bring some spending money to purchase items or refreshments. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £21 per student. If there are any concerns or difficulties in covering the cost, please 

do not hesitate to get in touch with me. We want to ensure that all students have the opportunity to 

participate in this educational experience. To secure a place for your child on this trip, please complete and 

return the permission slip enclosed with this letter, or by making payment on ParentPay 

 

If you have any questions or require further information about the trip, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Histon  
Head of Design and Technology  
Passmores Academy  
g.histon@passmoresacademy.com  
01279 770800  
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